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Members Attending: Jamaine Abidogun, David Goodwin, Daniel Hellman, Carol 
Maples, Brenda Goodwin, Steve Willis, Beth Hurst 
 
The Meeting Minutes of January 20, 2011 were approved.   
 
Discussion focused on the alignment of the CF with the assessment plan, CF 
alignment across programs, campus wide dissemination of the CF and other 
accreditation issues related to the CF. The most significant issue identified was a 
lack of clarity in the committee role’s in preparation for the upcoming accreditation 
report and visit. Several challenges were identified.  The committee chair will bring 
these issues forward to the executive committee and invite Dr. Jo Agnew-Talley to 
share her insight and expertise on these matters at an upcoming meeting. 
 
David Goodwin presented a new draft of the CF incorporating the committee 
feedback received thus far.  Committee members will review the draft and send 
additional comments to David. 
 
Committee members have completed the website review. The committee chair will 
collate the reviews and send a draft to the committee for review.  
 


